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Newsletter 

 

School Announcements 
Parent teacher conferences will be held on 
November 5th in the cafeteria.  If you would like 
to meet with your students teacher, please call 
the office to set up a time.  Please pay attention 
to the school calendar for upcoming school 
activities and dates for fall break.  
 

Class Field Trip Schedule 
Below is a list of the 
upcoming class field trips 
by grade level and what the 
students are expected to 
bring with them. 

● Kindergarten-Pumpkin Hollow 
○ Packed lunch 
○ Wear tie-dye shirts 

● 1st Grade-Powhatan/Lake Charles 
○ Packed lunch (NO peanuts) 
○ Wear tie-dye shirts 
○ Wear tennis shoes 

● 2nd Grade-Zoo  
○ Packed lunch 
○ Wear tie-dye 
○ Money for souvenirs 

● 3rd Grade-Pink Palace 
○ $5 for lunch 
○ Wear tie-dye  
○ Money for souvenirs 

 

Upcoming Events 
● Nov. 5th- Parent/Teacher conference 
● Nov. 8th-Kindergarten/1st Grade trip 
● Nov. 13th-2nd/3rd Grade trip 
● Nov. 19th-23rd-Closed 

for Thanksgiving break 
 
 

 

Student of the Month 
Jason Presley-3rd Grade 

Jason was selected by his teachers and peers 
because of his positive attitude and hard work. 
His favorite subject is Science, he enjoys recess 
with his best friend Kyle, and he would like to 
be a scientist when he grows up.  
 

Parental Involvement 
Want to get involved in your child’s school life? 
It’s not too late to sign up as a chaperone for 
your child’s field trip! Contact the school office 
at 870-555-6677 to volunteer. If you would like 
to sign up for career day, please email Ms. 
Newly at cnewly@k12.ar.us. 
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